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From: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 3:35 PM


To: Page Vick - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Re: Winter-Run info in the SOS


Hi Page,


Winter-run return values were taken from JPE letters. It's CDFW's estimate for total winter-run escapement they


calculate each year. I've added return values to the sentence below.


The 2018 adult winter-run return (2,458) improved from 2017 (1,155), though similarly dominated by hatchery-

origin fish[NA1] .


[NA1]This is comparing to 2017 without mentioning 2017 data. Please state that first.


Kristin


Kristin Begun, Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Ocean Associates, Inc.


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


kristin.begun@noaa.gov


On Mon, Apr 15, 2019 at 2:38 PM Page Vick - NOAA Affiliate <page.vick@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Krisitin,


I'm working with Brittany on updating the SOS for ROCon. Naseem commented on page 3 (attached) about


having 2017 and 2018 number for winter-run returns. I found a CDFW report for 2017 returns but I can't find


anything about 2018. Where did you get your info?


Thanks,


Page


--

Page Vick


Green Sturgeon Recovery

Contractor with Lynker Technologies


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


California Central Valley Office


Office: (916) 930-3728


page.vick@noaa.gov



